Thank you to everyone who helped make the Christmas Bazaar Bake Sale a huge success!

You were all very generous with your time, talent, and treasures!
Our school family’s baking and presentation talents and creativity were on full display!

As we enter the joyful season of Advent, we have much to look forward to as a school and parish community.

Among those things is the Chili Cook-Off and Christmas Delight Celebration on December 9th!
We will be having a bake sale at this event.

As you look over the Sign-Up Genius, you might notice some changes. Over the years that we have found
that people are generally not looking for a cake or pie to take home at this event. Instead they want

something to eat during the event.
They are also in a Christmas shopping mood and are drawn to items that make nice gifts:
As always please remember to label all food items!

Thank you again and have a blessed day!




